

Rancho Bernardo Sunrise PO Box 270243 San Diego, CA 92198

June 9, 2021

Ken Heinz, President Al Baskin, Treasurer Rotary Club of San Diego North

Subject: CFC Ramp Project

Dear Ken and Al,

On behalf of the Rancho Bernardo Sunrise Rotary Club, I want to sincerely thank all of of you and your members for their fantastic support with their financial help to help defray the cost of rebuilding the ramp for its critical ongoing deliveries, as well as your clubs ongoing work at the Community Food Connection!

The \$1,100 was a very generous donation for this project.

It was very heartwarming to see our great coordinated community efforts through Rotary in Action over the past year at the Community Food Connection and other projects. We also enjoyed working side by side with one of your hard-working members last Saturday.

We look forward to continuing our long-standing alliance to make our community and world a better place, while also having lots of fun!

Sincerely,

Jeb Bakke President RB Sunrise Rotary Club

CC:

DG Steven Weitzen Mike Fuqua, Assistant Governor Mark Berdan